
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT
825 5th Street, Suite 111, Eureka, CA 95501-1153

Telephone (707) 476-2390 Fax (707) 445-7299

May 13,2025

Humboldt Trails Council

PO Box 7164

Eureka, CA 95502

Dear Humboldt Trails Council Board:

On behalf of the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors, we extend our gratitude to the Humboldt

Trails Council for facilitating the generous donation from an anonymous donor to provide a

mechanized wheelbarrow for developing and improving trails in the McKay Community Forest.

The McKay Community Forest was established along the edges of Eureka, Myrtletown and Cutten

for public access and recreation, sustainable timber harvest and watershed and resource

conservation. The Community Forest is envisioned as a place that enhances the quality of life for

Humboldt County residents and visitors by providing opportunities to experience a diverse,
dynamic and productive forest. And through the continued partnership between Humboldt County

and the Humboldt Trails Council, members of the community are able to contribute to the

stewardship of the Community Forest and develop a connection to the natural world through their
volunteer work.

The donation of the mechanized wheelbarrow will give a boost to the ongoing efforts to develop

fun, safe and sustainable trails in the McKay Community Forest. The Humboldt County Board of

Supervisors greatly appreciates your generosity and your continued support.

Sincerely,

A 3/
Michelle BushnellTunair

Humboldt County Board of Supervisors


